

RECEIVED

MAR 2 7 2024

PARISH COUNCIL

8200 Hampson Street Suite 229 New Orleans, LA 70118

Tel: 504.861.4500 Fax: 504.861.1976 Toll Free: 800.462.3694 www.kidneyla.org

March 25,2024

Michelle Impastato

**Council Secretary** 

P.O. Box 302

Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Ms. Impastato,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for your support in acknowledging March as National Kidney Month and March 14 as World Kidney Day. Your proclamation not only demonstrates your commitment to raising awareness but also highlights your compassion for those affected by kidney diseases.

By proclaiming March as National Kidney Month, you are helping to shine a spotlight on an issue that affects millions of individuals worldwide. Your dedication to spreading awareness and advocating for kidney health is truly commendable and does not go unnoticed.

Your proactive approach in addressing this important health concern serves as an inspiration to others in our community. Together, we can work towards educating and empowering individuals to take control of their kidney health and make informed decisions for their well-being.

Thank you once again for your meaningful contribution to this cause. Your support is invaluable, and I look forward to the possibility of collaborating with you on future initiatives aimed at improving health outcomes for all.

Warmest regards,

Ingrid Amador

Strategic Communications Specialist